
You are invited to share 
in the celebration of the life of 

VINNIE  
BELL 

1932 - 2019

Dear beloved Family, Friends and Fans 
of Vincent Edward Gambella, 
aka, Vinnie Bell, 
     

 The Vincent Gambella Family had planned to have a memorial 
service for Vinnie, husband, father, grandfather, great 
grandfather and multi-talented musician on October 3, 2020, 
the anniversary of his passing.  
     However, due to the current pandemic and recent news of its 
resurgence, we have put a tribute to him on his official website, 
along with a video celebrating his life. This website memorial 
includes a guestbook for you to sign. We hope that all that wish 
to will share their remembrances of this wonderful man.    
     The site contains much of Vinnie’s music and highlights from 
his career for you to explore and enjoy. It seemed fitting that this 
tribute be added to it. 
     We hope you will visit vinniebell.com as a place for all who 
loved him to share thoughts and memories, since these are very 
dear to us and part of the legacy of Vinnie Bell. 

With great love for you all, 

The Gambella Family: 

http://vinniebell.com/
http://vinniebell.com/

